
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

07 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Nafferton to Driffield School Bus – EYMS 121C and 122B Service 
 
East Yorkshire Motor Services (EYMS) offer a bus pass for travel on their 121C and 122B 
services from Nafferton to Driffield School & Sixth Form. If you have already had a pass 
through from East Riding of Yorkshire Council Passenger Services, please ignore this letter. 
The timings of the services are as follows: 
 
121C 
 
Outbound journey     Return journey 
 
08.15 Nafferton Westgate    15.40 Driffield School 
08.20 Nafferton Cross Keys    15.45 Nafferton Westgate 
08.30 Driffield School     15.47 Nafferton Cross Keys 
 
122B 
 
Outbound journey     Return journey 
 
08.20 Nafferton Cross Keys    15.40 Driffield School 
08.30 Driffield School     15.47 Nafferton Cross Keys 
 
EYMS are offering the option to purchase either an annual bus pass at a cost of £300 or a 
termly pass, which costs £100. If you opt for the termly pass you will be sent a reminder 
towards the end of the autumn term 2021 by EYMS to make your next payment to them.  
Failure to pay in advance for your child’s termly pass may result in the bus pass being 
confiscated. 
 
If you wish to apply for a pass, please complete the attached Bus Pass Application Form for 
your child and return it direct to EYMS (the address is on the bottom of the form). The 
application form for your child should also include a passport-size photo. In order to receive 
your child’s pass prior to the start of term in September your application must be received by 
EYMS by Friday 20 August 2021.  
 
On receipt of an application, EYMS will issue your child with a bus pass which will include your 
child’s photo and will be valid for the 2021-22 school year only. The bus pass will be valid only 
for single or return journeys on the Nafferton to Driffield School 121C / 122B service and may 
not be used on any other service. If you apply and pay before the above deadline the bus pass 
will be sent to your home address ready for the start of term in September 2021.   
 
Should you require a replacement for a lost, damaged or stolen card you should apply direct 
to EYMS. Please be aware there will be a charge levied by EYMS of £10 for all replacement 



bus passes. You will receive a copy of the full EYMS Terms & Conditions with your child’s bus 
pass. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the bus pass system please contact EYMS BusLine on 
01482 592929.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs W Watkins 
Administration Manager 


